STORM ELITE 2024 PUBLIC HOLIDAYS & EXTREME HEAT POLICY

We will be observing the following public holidays (therefore no training):
o Labour Day — Monday March 11th
o0 ANZAC Day — Thursday April 25th
o King’s Birthday — Monday June 10th
o Melbourne Cup Weekend - Monday 4th & Tuesday 5th November

There will be no training from Monday 2nd December — Friday 6th December (inclusive)
following the 2024 CheerCon Nationals.

Both the public holidays and gym closures have been factored into each squads training fees.

In the event that the temperature reaches 35 degrees Celsius or above in the afternoon, Storm
Elite reserves the right to cancel classes in the interest of athlete safety. No refunds or extra
training sessions will be provided in this instance. All athletes training on these days will be
notified via email, text message and posts on social media platforms.



